
Halloween Day - October 31  

Costume Parade: 12:30 in the auditorium 

Spook Walk: around 1:15 or after costume parade, we will walk down                    

  town and through our school 

Halloween Party: approximately 2:30, in our classroom, after our     

        Spook Walk 

Thanks to all that have offered to bring items for our party.  If you did 

not get to help with this party, you may always help with the next one.  

 

 HALLOWEEN PARTY 

The following have offered to bring: 

Family of: 

 KM - small waters  and Crackers 

 ZO - paper goods; small plates and             

napkins 

GS- apple slices and cheese 

AR - grapes 

 

 

Tomorrow, I will be sending home this week’s Texas Studies Weekly. On 

the back of this paper there is a place for your child to practice writing 

their address. Please discuss with your child his/her address and help your 

child write it on this paper.  On Wednesday, I will send home another pa-

per that has a place for your child to write their phone number, and ad-

dress.  You do not need to send these papers or the Texas Studies Weekly 

back to school.  I encourage you to use these opportunities to discuss with 

your child, the importance of him/her knowing how to say their address 

and phone number for safety reasons.   

 

This Friday we will walk to the Bronte Fire Station. We will leave the 

school at 8:35. We plan on returning to the school around 9:15. Please 

watch the weather and have students dress appropriate.  

Special points of interest: 

 Oct. 25             

Walk to Fire     

Station 

 Oct. 29               

Fall Festival   

5:30-7:30                 

 Oct. 31           

Spook Walk  and 

Party 

 Nov. 13   

Family   

Thanksgiving  

Feast—K students 

will eat at 10:55 

 Nov. 25-29    

Thanksgiving     

Holidays 

Kindergarten News   October 21, 2019 

You are welcome  

to join us at  

12:30 in the         

auditorium, walk with 

us downtown and at our 

Party! 

Please look on the back 

of this Newsletter for 

our Fall Festival   

work schedule. 

    Seesaw Information 

 

In today’s Maroon Folder 

you will find instructions 

for our class Seesaw app. 

This is a new adventure 

for me, but I have heard 

great reviews about this 

app.  I hope to post each 

week an activity that 

your child is doing at 

school.  


